
IS LIVE!
The New Browardschools.com

The district website is a work in progress so you can expect updates 
and changes. As we continue to work to enhance the website, if you 
identify any issues or have suggestions to improve the site, please  

let us know by emailing schoolwires@browardschools.com

VISIT

EXPLORE

DISCOVER

l 	ADA Compliant to support all end users
l 	Better search engine powered by Google
l 	Ability for students and staff to Single Sign into 	
	 their Launchpad
l 	Easy access to all school websites by clicking  
	 “Our Schools”
l 	User-friendly and mobile compatible 
l 	Upgrades and web enhancements that make  
	 it easier to navigate
l 	Easier Content Management allowing 		
	 departments to update their own information
l 	100% compatibility between district and school 	
	 websites

SEE OUR NEW WEBSITE!


